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Graham ALLOTT

My principal place of residence is not in the
Otamatea General Ward area.

I moved to Mangawhai from Auckland in 2010
and have been priviledged to be a part of the
Community and enjoy the benefits this lifestyle
has given myself and family. During the 12 years

living in the Kaipara District, I have become more and more
interested in the workings of the Council and specifically how
they deal with issues that affect the growth of the community
and I now have the time to get involved.
Having worked in the building industry being an LBP for the
past 30 years, I believe I can bring experience and knowledge to
the table in dealing with the demands brought on by the
region's increasing population growth.
I value democracy and believe the democratic process,
transparency and accountability should be at the forefront of all
decisions made by the Council and serve the best interests of the
Community.


